
HB 107 -- Missouri Ethics Commission

Sponsor:  Schaaf

Under current law, the Missouri Ethics Commission is required to
provide a monthly report to legislators, judges, and other
elected state officials listing monthly and yearly expenditures
by lobbyists.  This bill eliminates that requirement for any
month in which no expenditures were made.


